
'Never settle for less than your best' 
Jesus said, 'I am the light of the world. Whoever follows Me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.'  John 8:12 

 

 
 Headteacher: Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Primary School and Nursery 
 

Friday 15th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Please see below for details of what we have planned for the 25 years celebrations: 

**As all children in Reception – Year 6 are being picked up from St. George’s Church at 3:20pm on Tuesday 23rd April, we are asking that on 

this day, please bring any packed lunches in disposable bags and if all schools bags/planner could be left at home to make walking to 

church easier. If you could also help to accompany the children to church then that would be appreciated – please see your child’s teacher if 

you can help with this.** 

 

I look forward to seeing you in St. George’s Church, at 6pm on Tuesday 23rd April. If you or any members of the Tyldesley community would 

like to come and have a tour of our school, to see the artwork and ‘Reflective areas’, then please contact the school office and I can arrange 

this for a convenient time. I now go to regular meetings at my former primary school and do enjoy having a look round at how things have 

changed. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mr M Grogan, Headteacher 

Date Time Event Children 

Throughout March  N/A All classes are working on a piece of artwork,  
based on a Bible story. 

 
These completed pieces of artwork will replace the ones that are 

currently on display around school. 
 

The current artwork will be ‘presented’ to St. George’s Church on 
the evening of Tuesday 23rd April 2024 

Lancaster Avenue Nursery 
– Year 6 

Over the Easter 
holiday 

N/A To permanently commemorate the 25 years amalgamation, two 
areas of school will be developed as ‘Reflective areas’. These areas 

will include a water feature and seating area. 

N/A 

Wednesday 17th April  
 

Thursday 18th April  
 

Friday 19th April   

All day The company, ‘iSingPOP’, will be in school teaching children various 
Christian based songs that they will perform in St. George’s Church 

on the evening of Tuesday 23rd April.  
  

Reception – Year 6 

Tuesday 23rd April 9:15am – 
10:00am 

Whole School Worship with children from each class speaking 
about their class artwork.  

Lancaster Avenue Nursery 
– Year 6 

10:00am Reverend Cath to bless the ‘Reflection areas’ Some children from each 
area of school 

12:00pm Old artwork taken down in school and  
taken to St. George’s Church 

N/A 

1:00pm Children will walk to St. George’s Church Reception – Year 6 

1:30pm – 
3:20pm 

‘iSingPOP’ concert rehearsal will take place in St. George’s Church. 
All children will be collected from church at 3:20pm. 

Reception – Year 6 

5:30pm All children will return to St. George’s Church  
in full school uniform 

Reception – Year 6 

5:45pm  St. George’s Church doors open for parents/carers  N/A 

6:00pm ‘iSingPOP’ concert. 
Artwork ‘presented’ to St. George’s Church as part of concert 

Reception – Year 6 

7:00pm ‘iSingPOP’ concert ends. 
All children will be collected from church at 7:00pm 

Reception – Year 6 


